
 

Class 2 Summer 2 The World. 

Over this half term we shall be learning about 'The World' 

Our main subject focuses for this half term are:  Science and Geography.  

Our key learning skill is: Problem Solving. 

We shall also be taking part in activities to celebtrate the Queen's Platinum Jubilee.  



Geography 

 

We shall be naming and locating the seven continents and five oceans of the world. We shall also be 

locating some of the major seas of the world and finding out the differenc ebetween an ocean and a 

sea. We will be investigating similarites and differences between the continents.  

 

 



 

 

Science 

 



We shall be will be looking at world habitats and how animals live in habitats to which they are 

suited and how different habitats provide the basic needs for the animals that live there. 

We shall also be visiting the Yorkshire Wildlife Park to see for ourselves the needs of different animals. 

 

 



 

 

Computing 

 



We will be learning to create algorithms and programs. We shall then find and fix any errors in the 

program. This is known as debugging. To do this we shall be working with Beebots and floor robots.  

 

 

 



Music 

 

We will be listening to the Carnival of the Animals by Camille Saint-Saens to identify different 

instruments.  

We shall also listen to music from around the world and use instruments to create music in the style 

that we hear from different parts of the world. 

 



 

 



P.E. 

 

The children will be focusing on games and athletic skills. We shall pay particulalr attention to 

throwing and catching skills, developing both underarm and overarm throwing. We shall practise 

throwing a ball into the air and clapping before catching it, developing our hand and eye co-

ordination. 

 



 

R.E. 

 

In R.E. we shall be developing our knowledge and understanding of another faith. We shall be 

focusing on Judaism. 



 

 



 

PSHE - Health and Wellbeing 

 

We shall be discussing safety and how to saty safe in the water.  

We shall also discussing what it is like to be part of a group how it feels to be left out.  



 

 

 



Problem Solving 

 

We shall be developing this by participating in active listening, to hear and understand what is being 

said as well as sharing ideas to develop a solution to a problem. 

 



 

 



Homework 

 

 

Children always have reading as part of their homework and are expected to read at home regularly. 

In mathematics the children need to practise the number bonds to and within 10, initially and then 

use these to calculate number bonds to and within 20 and then to 100; as well as practising their 

2’s,5’s and10 times tables. The children have their log in and password for 'TTRockstars' so that they 

can practise their times tables at home. Spellings for the half term will be uploaded on to Teams, 

dated for each week, rather than sending spellings home each week. 


